
From: Ben Galbraith [e-mail redacted] 
Sent: Sunday, September 26, 2010 7:36 PM 
To: Bilski_Guidance 
Cc: [e-mail redacted] 
Subject: Software Patents 

Hello, 

I'm writing you this email to express my belief that software patents 
are inappropriate. I'll leave it to others to make legal arguments--I'm 
unqualified to make such--but as a practitioner in the software 
industry, let me share with you my opinion that software patents as 
currently administered represent a massive deterrent to innovation. 

Let's have a world where we compete on the implementation of our 
ideas--where it's illegal to steal code, but it is legal to build on each 
other's ideas. 

Thank you. 

Ben Galbraith 
1945 Edgewood Dr. 
Palo Alto, CA. 94303 
646-675-7965 


